
EUREKA CITY COUNCIL 

PUBLIC HEARING 

SEPTEMBER 10, 2018  
 

Eureka City will hold a public hearing to consider potential projects for which funding may be 

applied under the CDBG Small Cities Programs for Program Year 2018. Suggestions for 

potential projects will be solicited, both verbally and in writing, from all interested parties. The 

expected amount of CDBG funds for this program year will be discussed along with the range of 

projects eligible under this program and a review of previously funded projects. The hearings 

will begin at 6:30 P.M. on September 10, 2018 and will be held at the Eureka Memorial 

Building, 263 West Main Street, Eureka, Utah 84268. Further information can be obtained by 

contacting the City Office at 435-433-6915. In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities 

Act, individuals needing special accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and 

services) during these hearing should notify the Eureka City Offices, 255 West Main Street, 

Eureka, Utah at least 3 days prior to the hearing to be attended. 

 

Mayor Castleton opened the Public Hearing on CDBG Grants. 

 

These grants are available to all communities in the State of Utah. Once a year an application for 

CDBG Grants needs to be filled out and submitted by January 2019. The public hearing is to 

offer the citizens of Eureka the opportunity to discuss the issues that the City feels needs to be 

done. The Mayor and City Council would like to apply for a CDBG grant for the Memorial 

Building. This grant would help get the building fixed up so that it can be used and rented out. 

The upstairs needs work done before it can be used. Research will need to be done to see how 

much the repairs to the upstairs will cost. Unfortunately, there were no citizens in attendance to 

help make the decisions. The Mayor and Council will do the research needed for the repairs.  

 

Mayor Castleton adjourned the meeting. 


